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I thank my God upon every remembrance of you,

Always in every prayer of mine for you all

making request with joy…
Philippians 1:3-4
January 2011

Dear Friends and Family,

We hope that you had a very blessed Christmas.  We pray that you will also have a Happy New Year.  

First of all, thank you for your very kind and generous gifts that you have sent to us.  Thank you also for your Christmas greetings.  You are a blessing and a help to us.
To give you quick synopses:  We had a wonderful Christmas with our family this year.  Sarah and family could not make it to Florida; we missed seeing them.  Tim arrived from Washington, D.C. Dec 30th and returned home this week.  Jeffrey and Stefanie’s baby is due within the next two weeks, so we all are very happy and excited.  David completed several big projects that he was working on at his job.  Our weather has been unseasonably cold for Florida, dropping into the middle-to-low 20’s for several nights.
New Tribes Mission currently works with 228 people groups and during 2010 the Gospel was presented to seven of those groups for the very first time.  NTM missionaries have started over 890 churches within these groups. A total of 53 New Testaments have been translated into the tribal language – five of them during 2010.  The translation of 118 New Testaments is in progress.  Statistics represent real people – men, women, boys and girls, all who need to hear the wonderful Gospel of the Lord Jesus Christ.

In closing we thank you once again for your support of this ministry through your prayers and gifts.  Have a very Happy New Year!

Looking forward to His soon return, perhaps this very year,

John & Linda McGhee
New Tribes Mission • 1000 East First Street • Sanford, FL 32771-1487
